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paperback. Book Condition: New. Ship out in 2 business day, And Fast shipping, Free Tracking number will be
provided a@er the shipment.Pages Number: 257 Publisher: Tianjin University Pub. Date :2011-02-01 version 1.
Zhushu Yan editor of the chemical unit operation focuses on the basic principles of chemical unit operations.
calculation methods and typical devices. Book (with upper and lower volumes) were designed eight learning
situations. including chemical pipes. fluid transportation process. calcium carbonate suspension and
separation of heterogeneous material systems. heat transfer operations. the absorption operation. distillation
operation. drying operation Introduction and other unit operations. Each equipped with the appropriate case
scenario. learning requirements. think about questions and exercises. Chemical unit operation by the actual
production of the chemical analysis of the survey work. the spirit of necessary and suHicient principle. the
principle of the existing chemical equipment and chemical content of two courses of organic integration. In
elucidating the basic principles. based on the focus of the chemical unit and the basic operations. introduce the
subject of appropriate new development. This book depth is moderate. simple. structured. and diHicult vivid.
focusing on examples of convenient self-study learner. This book can be used as chemical and related
professional vocational or adult education materials. chemicals and related departments are also available for
technical oHicers. Contents: Introduction Problem thinking questions outlined in the learning environment a
chemical pipeline problem thinking learning environment exercises an overview of the process of two-fluid
transport task a fluid pressure diHerence between two points within the tank liquid level measurements and
two-fluid transport mode choice task three fluid when the task of conveying the flow resistance of fluid flow
measurement _ four tasks five liquid delivery machine selection. installation and operation of Task 6 gas
transportation machinery selection. installation and operation problems thinking exercises learning
environment three...
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